TEXAS AMERICAN OIL CORPORATION

H. L. ATNIPP

OIL AND GAS PRODUCERS

Executive Vice President 300 WEST WALL, SUITE 1012 MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701 915-683-4811

May 25, 1978

RECEIVED

Mike B. Williams

0il & Gas Inspector MAY 29 1978
Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division a.c.oc.
Post Office Drawer DD ARTESIA, OFFICE

Artesia, New Mexico 88210
RE: Etz "C" State

#17-E 16-17-30

Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Williams:

Reference is made to your letter dated May 19, 1978. This is
that the work was temporarily delayed on the above referenced
do plan the workover some time within the near future. If we
file another Form C-101, please advise. The work will be the
originally filed.

Yours very truly,

H. L Atnipp% ;%?
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